
Child Care in Your Home CPR/First Aid Resources 

Providers participating in Child Care in Your Home (CCYH) Fee Assistance must have a 

current certification in both Infant and Child (Pediatric) CPR and First Aid. If you do not 

already hold an active Pediatric CPR and First Aid certificate, you may take a course near 

you with an in-person instruction component to obtain or update your certification. This 

will need to be maintained in order to remain eligible for the CCYH program.  

If you need a certificate and are unsure where to go, you can use the below resources to 

get started on finding a local class. This is not an exhaustive list of options, and providers 

can use organizations outside those listed. If not specified on your certification card, 

please be sure to obtain confirmation of pediatric and in-person instruction.  

 

American Red Cross 

 (Examples of Red Cross – pediatric and in-person – 

courses below) 

American Heart Association 

 

 

Please note that if you are already working with a 

military family who is currently waiting to be 

offered a space in the CCYH program, advanced 

completion of enrollment requirements will not 

impact the timeline for when a family is offered a 

space through MilitaryChildCare.com nor 

guarantee approval for participation in the 

program. However, advanced completion of 

enrollment requirements may reduce your 

provider enrollment timeline for CCYH.  


